

Keeping families close™

2018 ANNUAL REPORT Ronald McDonald House

Address: 267-07 76th Avenue, New Hyde Park, NY 11040 P: (516) 775-5683 F: (718) 343-1610

The mission of the Ronald McDonald House of Long Island (RMH-LI) is keeping families close to each other and the medical care they need. The House provides comfort and shelter to families experiencing the pain of having a sick child in area hospitals by providing them with a temporary haven in a secure and comfortable environment among other families sharing a similar burden.

Dear Friends,

One of the joys of preparing an annual report is that it gives us the opportunity to look back and be thankful for all that has been accomplished. The past fiscal year was filled with wonderful opportunities and many challenges. Some of the highlights were:

- The House served a combined 4,430 families in New Hyde Park and Stony Brook Children's Hospital.
- Over 15,000 volunteers contributed their time and talents to helping the organization, including helping with tasks and responsibilities ranging from clerical, special events, cooking and baking for our families, and helping with daily upkeep of the facility.
- RMH-LI successfully completed a new Ronald McDonald Family Room at Stony Brook Children's Hospital to serve the needs of NICU families within the hospital.

The following is an overview of RMH-LI's income and expenses for the fiscal year ended 12/31/2018.

Total Support & Revenue: \$ 3,861,334

Contributions	\$ 1,607,291	
Legislative Grants	\$	15,500
Fundraising Income	\$	959,026
Donated Supplies & Services	\$	951,184
Room Fees	\$	291,264
Miscellaneous Income	\$	37,069

Expenses: \$4,102,080

> **Program Services** \$3,078,198 **General & Administrative** 272,757 **Fundraising** 751.125

Total Asset Balance as of December 31, 2018: \$ 14,610,961 Total Liabilities as of December 31, 2018: 175.932 Total Net Asset Balance as of December 31, 2018: \$ 14.435.029

Board of Directors

Mr. Michael Fallarino, Chairman Mr. Anthony Esernio Ms. Ellen Miller Ms. Katie Hunt-Rotolo Mr. Brian Gill Dr. Margaret McGovern Mr. George Bingold, Treasurer Mr. Paul Hendel Ms. Marcie Rosenberg Mrs. Theresa Brucculeri, Secretary Mrs. Lisa Kravet Mr. Richard Satin Mr. Patrick Alesia Mr. John Laurino Dr. Charles Schleien Mr. Lewis Bernstein Ms. Jaime Liedtke Mr. Andrew Schneider Mr. Anthony J. LoPresti Mr. Eric Blumencranz Mr. Paul Trause Mr. Jeffrey Carstens Dr. Bradlev Marsh Mr. Jordan Ziegler

President: Matthew Campo